
 

 

Newsletter:  02 38 

A Message from Mrs Denham 
We all had a fabulous day at the beach this week. The children all 

loved the digging and building, the ice lollies and paddling their 

toes. A huge thank you to the army of support and help we had to 

make sure the day was a great success.  

I want to say a THANK YOU to our superb Governing Body 

chaired by Linda Watt, for all their dedication and support for both 

schools in our Federation. They volunteer tirelessly throughout 

the year and have really made a difference to the leadership and 

management of the Federation. We must also THANK the 

wonderful PTA, chaired by Melissa Sloman, for all they do, raising 

much needed funds for the school and also providing a wide 

variety of events and activities for all the pupils and their families. 

We are very grateful to them for all their hard work.  

We have had to say a very sad good bye to Mr Crooks, Mrs 

Evans , Mrs Ashcroft and Mrs Turner.  They have all made such a 

mark on the school with hard work, dedication and 

professionalism and made such a difference to so many children’s 

lives – they will be very sadly missed. Mr Crooks has worked at 

the school for 33 years and Mrs Evans for 30 years! What an 

amazing length of time to be dedicated to one school.  

We have to say a huge goodbye to our amazing and wonderful 

Y6 – goodbye Will, Tom, Charlie, Kian, Hannah, Jess, Megan, 

Tommy, Georgie, Casey, Alfie, Jenson, Reef, Juliet, Jason, Emy, 

Naomi and Nick Thank you Mr Pettifer for organising such a 

lovely leaver’s service this afternoon. We wish you every success 

as you move onto your new adventures in secondary school. 

Thank you to the Watt family for hosting their leaver’s party last 

night. They had a wonderful time.  

We also need to say a big goodbye to Bradley and Finley Kane 

who are moving on to new schools. We will miss them and their 

families and wish them all the very best.  

Well done to all who took part in Bratton’s Got Talent especially to 

the winner Will Adams ,2nd place Amy Dunbavin and 3rd place The 

Golden Stars. 

Attendance:  28 of our children have achieved an excellent 

attendance record this year which is 23% of the school.  There 

are 16 children attaining a 100% record: Henry Baker, Alfie 

Buckton, Saffron Corriveau, Willow Corriveau, Amy Dunbavin, 

Peaches Forster, Lily Gibson, Shaun MacBryde, Callum 

McCartney, Cleo Parsons, John Potter, Emma-Grace Shapland, 

Xavier Shapland, Max Stevenson, Charlie Wheatley and Lexie 

Wilson.and 12 children with a 99% record: Above 99% Hannah 

Bale, Daisy Parsons, Amelia Dapling, Kacie Foster, Joe Symons, 

Lizzie Wythes-Roach, Isabel Dapling, Nye Faulkner, Fenn Foster, 

Charlie Stevenson, Daniel Bale and Eowyn Faulkner. 

Well done to you all.  

I can’t believe we have finally reached the end of such a busy 

school year. I am so proud of all the children at Bratton - they 

have worked hard and played hard! They are what makes Bratton 

such a special school to work in. I wish you all a wonderful 

summer holiday and hope the sun continues to shine. 

Certificates 

In our assembly this week Cups and Badges 

were awarded to,  

Class Bray cup Lily Gibson 

Class Lyn cup Frank Gridley 

Class Caen cup Max Mundell 

Class Taw cup Joe Hughes & Reuben Mihai 

Class Torridge cup Casey Dallyn 

Seal cup Emma-Grace Shapland 

Janet Coates cup Willow Corriveau 

Sporting achievement award boy  Kian 

Sloman 

Sporting achievement award girl  Megan 

Davie 

County achievement award Emy Surman 

Governor Badges Kayla MacBryde, Tichy 

Sanders, Alfie Smith, Ziggy Robinson and 

Tommy Bament,  

 

Well done to you all for earning these awards. 

You have worked so hard and been real 

ambassadors for the school. We are very 

proud of you. 
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Hannah Comer, Willow Corriveau, Peaches Forster, Jess Davie, Harry Stevenson,  Charlotte Rawlinson, Dyl-

an & Ziggy Robinson, Charlotte Francis, Grace Bruton, Kacie Foster, Xavier Shapland, Frank Gridley, Ella 

Surman, Isabel Dapling, Daisy Haydon, Callum McCartney, Gracie Weston, Naomi Symons,  

Hannah Hughes and Charlie Tompkins 

 

 

Our P.T.A  
Club 59 Winner: This week’s lucky winner was Cathy Barrow winning £23 with lucky number 41. Congratulations! 
We would like to thank Sharon Dapling who has raised £998 this year for school funds through Club 59. 

Bags2school made £72 for school funds so thank you to everyone who contributed. 

Class Torridge Young Enterprise Task: raised an amazing £93, with the Popcorn team winning – well done! 

The PTA would like to give a huge thank you to all our helpers this year and wish everyone a fantastic six weeks. See 
you all and the new families joining the school in September. 

 

 

We are always looking for more people to get involved in the PTA 

 so please contact either  

Melissa on melissasloman1@gmail.com or mobile 07958800614 or 

Frances on 01598 711815 or 07751454906  

if you could help in any way. 

Happy Birthday! 

mailto:melissasloman1@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 


